
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
11 May 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Jubilee Celebrations 
 
On Friday 27 May, the Ashington Learning Partnership schools will be celebrating the 
Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.  The children are invited to wear non-school uniform and, if 
they would like to, they can wear something red, white or blue.  The children will be 
having afternoon tea for lunch and learning all about the Queen’s reign before taking 
part in a Trust sing-along. 
 
If your child is usually on packed lunch but would like to have a school lunch on this day, 
please complete and return the slip below.  Please note that Nursery children are invited 
to wear non uniform but their normal dinner routine applies. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

L Hall 

 
Miss L Hall 
Executive Headteacher 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO SCHOOL OFFICE, UPPER SITE, BY WEDNESDAY 18 MAY 
 

ONLY IF YOUR CHILD HAS PACKED LUNCHES 
 

Jubilee Celebrations 
 

I have enclosed £2.30 as my child usually has a packed lunch but would like to have a 
school lunch on Friday 27 May.  Please note that no payment is required if your child is 
on free school meals. 
 
Signed _________________________ Parent of __________________________ Class _____ 
 


